Jim:




I wanted to say THANK YOU for the opportunity to be part of Never Forgotten Honor Flight. It was a tremendous experience. You'll be hearing portions on the air in the next couple of days. But it was really an experience of a lifetime. Thanks again!




On 9/10/2014 6:11 AM, Raoul Drapeau wrote:
Mike:
 It was great to see such a dedicated group of volunteers and excited and interesting vets.  Your groups are one of the better organized ones I've seen.
 I have some good material from this visit, including a nice interview with Bernice Ward.  Perhaps you could confirm the spelling and give me her rank, if you have it.
 My wife and I are going on an extended trip overseas a week or so, and won't be back until mid-October.  I may not have a chance to complete the editing before we leave, but if not, I will get right on it when we return.
 Thanks for the opportunity to visit with your vets.
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